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Friends of Wabeno Plan for 2016 
 
 
WABENO— The Friends of Wabeno will hold the first meeting of 2016 on Thursday, February 
11th at 7pm at the Wabeno Town Hall. Major activities to be discussed are Phase 3 of the 
Boardwalk project, the 2nd Annual Wabeno Art and Music Fest, Summer downtown decorations, 
grants being submitted and election of officers. There will also be discussion about the Statewide 
Open House on May 14th, working with the Parks Dept. on self-guided tour of historic Wabeno, 
an outdoor sidewalk museum and Boardwalk and Trail benches 
 
Please join us if you are interested in helping with any or all of the Friends projects.  All are 
welcomed. Many hands make light work! 
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